
Branch Policy Regarding Hats,  

Sunglasses and Hoods 
Policy established to protect members and employees.  

The safety of our members and employees is our highest concern. To help reduce 

crime and to protect our members, branch visitors and staff, it is our policy to ask  

anyone entering our building to remove their hats, sunglasses and hoods or other 

items that might potentially conceal their appearance.  

 

We understand there might be special circumstances in which members may not be 

comfortable removing their hat in public. In situations like these, our branches are  

authorized to allow members to turn their hats to the back in order to conduct their 

business.   

 

Members Exchange Credit Union posted signs on the lobby doors regarding no hats, 

no sunglasses and no hoods upon entering the branch locations. 

 

Questions? Call us at (601) 922-3350. 

tel:(601)%20922-3350

